
SC Highway 90 Corridor Study 
Horry County, SC 

 

 

COMMENT SHEET 

Name:   

Mailing Address:   

Phone Number:   

Email Address:   
 

Please share your concerns regarding the SC 90 and Highway 57 corridors. 
 

  
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
Leave your comments in the box provided at the Public Information Meeting or mail them on or 
before May 27, 2023 to: 
 

Waccamaw Regional Council of Governments 
Attn: Mark Hoeweler, AICP 
1230 Highmarket Street 
Georgetown, SC  29440 

 
 
 
 
NOTE: Information provided, including name and address, will be published and is subject to disclosure under the Freedom of 
Information Act.  

Public Information Meeting |  April 27, 2023  |  5:00 PM to 7:00 PM


